High Holborn, W.C.1
July 18th 1939

J.B. Morton, Esq.,

Dear Mr. Morton,

I received your letter of July 15th and, personally, I very much regret that you have taken this step and I am sure that To am voicing the opinion of the Council also. I appreciate, however, the reasons which caused you to resign and I feel that the League still has your interest and sympathy in the difficult period through which it is now passing.

I shall lay your letter before the Council at its next Meeting.

Kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

J.O. Barry-Walsh, Organising Secretary.